Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idzho 83341

July 14, 1979

Dr. C. H. McCleary

Director of Summer Session
University of Lethbridge
L3l University Drive
Lethbridge, Alberta CANADA
TIK 3w

Dear Doctor McCleary:

James Wbods and I will leave Twin Walls Friday , July 27th and should
arrive in Lethbridge the evening of July 28th to begin the third summer
session on July 30th.

I am taking the liberty of sending four sacks of obsidian by prepaid
motor freight to the Depariment of Anthrodelogy ¢/o Dr. Terry Moore.
Hopefully this will be held for us for the start of the summer session
on lithic technology. At this time I am not sure whether Terry will
have returned from Ihgland, but if this obsidian could be stored some
place until my arrival, I wonld appreciate it very much.

I am looking fowward te making your acquainteznce end having a very
successful weesk of instruction with your students.

Respectfully yours,

Don Crabtres
Researah Associate in
Prehistoric Technology
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